
To: Ginger Spencer
Deputy City Manager

Date: November 14, 2022

From: Denise Archibald
City Clerk

Subject: REVISED STAFF RECOMMENDATION FOR ITEM 29 ON THE NOVEMBER 16, 
2022, FORMAL AGENDA – BLUE CLOUD DISTRIBUTION OF ARIZONA INC.

This item was originally submitted as a disapproval due to a Finance Department 
recommendation for disapproval. However, since that time, the Finance Department has 
withdrawn its disapproval. For this reason, staff now recommends approval of this liquor 
license application. 

APPROVED:

_______________________________________
Ginger Spencer


